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 27 October 2020                          Week 3, Term 4 
 
 

Kia ora koutou 
 
Welcome to a new Otari student, Zander Climo and his whānau, joining Kākano. 
Nau mai, haere mai, Zander.  
 
 
 

Yummy Fruit Stickers – Many thanks to everyone who has 
collected Yummy stickers. We have earnt $449 worth of sports 
equipment. Woohoo! Please continue to collect the stickers all 
year long; maybe we can beat this year’s amount, next year! 
 

 
 

Online Safety Information Evening – 26 November 6:30 to 8pm.   
Rob and Zareen Cope, parents and filmakers of “Our Kids Online” will be presenting an 
interactive information evening “designed to help any adults with children in their lives 
to gain a better understanding of some of the harms our children face in the online 
world”. Advice and resources will also be a part of this evening. A flyer with details 
accompanies this newsletter.  
 
There is a cost to the school which covers the presenter’s fees and gives the school the 

rights to the film. We would like to recover some of this cost by charging a $5.00 entry fee. The evening 
is for parents/caregivers only and there are limited numbers; seats are currently selling well. Please send 
an email to Jillian (office@otari.school.nz) to reserve a seat for this event and make payment into the 
school account (060561 0017355 00). 
 
 
Ecostore Bottles – Don’t forget to bring your empty Ecostore bottles and put them in 
the box outside the office. Help us to do our bit to reduce plastic waste in New Zealand 
and inspire other people, companies and communities to step up and help solve the 
plastic pollution problem.  
 

 
Technology for Yr 7/8 students starts again on Friday. The bus leaves school at 8.40am. 
 
 

 
Hats are compulsory for children in terms 1 and 4. We have some bucket hats for sale 
from the office, $12 each. Caps are not acceptable. 
 
 

 
 

  



 
Taonga Horomata - Humility - Ngākau papaku 

 
Kaore te kūmara e kōrero mō tōna ake rek 

 
The sweet potato does not talk of its sweetness. 

 
 
 

                              

Activity Who’s Involved Date & Time Cost 
Shakespeare Day Group from Totara Tues 3 Nov  
Trip to Te Papa Tui Wed 4 Nov  
Helpers Morning Tea Helpers Thurs 12 Nov  
Immunisations Yr 7/8s Tues 24 Nov  
Information Evening Parents/Caregivers Thurs 26 Nov $5 
Disco Day All Students Thurs 3 Dec TBC 
Yr 8 Dinner Yr 8s Tues 8 Dec TBC 
Yr 8 Celebration Yr 7/8s and whānau of Yr 8 students Wed 9 Dec  
Yr 8 Outing Yr 8s Thurs 10 Dec  

 
 

Ngā mihi   
Clifford  

 
Spaces Available for Marrzipan Drama at Otari Kura - Marrzipan have gained a huge 
reputation in New Zealand for the development of shy children, especially those with 
anxiety, autism and selective mutism. Saying that, this is a class for the super crazy 
and dramatic types too, as we focus on positive leadership and social skills. Our 
classes focus on inner and outer self-confidence and are super fun and exciting for 
children. Parents are kept up to date with weekly emails about what’s been covered 

in class and why, as well as what you can work on at home. We have two awesome showcases at the end 
of every term too, so you can see your child’s development first hand as they perform in one of our termly 
productions. We have two classes running this term: Monday Lunchtime:3 spaces left, Tuesday 
Morning: 5 spaces left. Spaces are limited to 12 per class, so please get in touch to secure your child a 
space. Register your interest by emailing molly@marrzipandrama.co.nz or texting 022 436 5608!  See you 
there! 
 
 

 
 
Spotlight Performing Arts - ***BRING A FRIEND DAY*** We 
welcome all new friends in Karori to join us on Friday 30th October 
for a FREE trial session! 4-6 yr olds- 3:30pm-4:30pm, 7-14 yr olds- 
3:45pm-5:45pm. Email to book your child’s place 

                                                                    sherene@spotlightperformingarts.co.nz. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
WDC turns 30 – Star Wars meets springboard diving at Kilbirnie Pool - Wellington Diving Club is 
turning 30 and to celebrate we’re putting on a spectacular display & show that will be hugely entertaining! 
Saturday, 14th November – 11.00am. Free entry plus vouchers for all spectators for a free Sunday have-
a-go session. Trial Lessons also available throughout Term4 – Tues, Wed, Thurs (4pm) or Saturday 
10.15am. T&C’s apply. For more information please call Barbara on 027 485 8888 or 
https://wellingtondiving.org.nz/contact 
 
 

 
 

SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL SCHOOL!  
  

ONSLOW COLLEGE ROWING CLUB BOOK FAIR 
 
 

                                 
 

 
 

Raising funds to support our coaches, rowers & coxswains 
 

Fiction | Non-Fiction | Children’s Books 
 

 
 

9.00am–5.00pm SAT 31st October  
 

To be held in the Student Centre, Onslow College,  
Burma Road, Johnsonville – drive on up!  

 

EFTPOS available. 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                    
 

2020 Karori Community 

B O O K 
F A I R 

 

Karori Baptist Church Hall 
Marsden Village, Karori Road 

 

Fri  13 Nov          12 noon - 8.00 pm 
Sat 14 Nov           9.00 am - 4.00 pm 

 

 
 
 

For more information, contact: 
Beth Anders (Lions Club of Karori)   021 264 1481                
David Watt    (Rotary Club of Karori)  027 246 6339 

                                      
 

  

 

Lions Club of Karori and 
 

Rotary Club of Karori   
 

raising funds for  
community projects 

     

Prizes 
 

Spend $20 + and be in to win 
fabulous prizes 

 


